COPY.

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,

17, BATTERY PLACE,
NEW YORK.
July 5, 1940.

Dear Sir,
Referring to previous correspondence

regarding thefbrmer_Grace Line Motor Vessels "°ANTA

RITA" and "SANTA INEZ", I think it well to enclose,

for your Information, a letter received from the
United States Navy Department regarding the pfesent
status of these vessels, from which it would
appear that it is no longer desired to continue their
clessification with this Soclety.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

(SGD) WM. BENNETT.

Principal Surveyor
U.S.A. & Canada.
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